
 
 

Warboys Community Bonfire 

 

Warboys Academy PTFA 
 

 
Dress Down Day 
Friday 13th March    

 

This year we are having a dress down 
day on Friday 13th March. 

 
In return, we ask if you can send 

children in with Easter Eggs suitable 
for prizes at the Easter Bingo event 
being held on Saturday 28th March 

(look out for posters soon). 
 

 

As always, all the money raised will go to PTFA Funds 
for new equipment and resources around the school. 
For further information contact the school office or the 

PTFA on warboys.secretary.ptfa@gmail.com 

 


